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Dear Committee members of GPSC3, 
During your inquiry regarding Registered Nurses in NSW nursing homes covering a 24 hour period I am 
suggesting that you ask yourselves this question. Would you be comfortable with a person who has 
minimum training of 6 weeks to a year, being solely responsible for the care of a family member or 
yourself if residing in an aged care facility in NSW in the absence of a Registered Nurse? 
 


